
Music


Notes

from Miss Petersen

Music Quote of the Month:

 

“I am grateful when music 
sings to my soul.”


- Unknown
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November in Review


Pre-K:	 	 We worked on our next musical opposite high and low and reviewed 	
	 	 	 other favorite songs and chants too.


Kindergarten:  	 We played instruments, learned high and low, and brought back our 	
	 	 	 rhyme “Chop Chop Chippity Chop” for Thanksgiving (picture below).


First Grade:	 We have continued to practice reading notes and rests through 	
	 	 	 games, playing and chanting songs, and creating musical phrases.


Second Grade 	 We learned about the difference between rhythm and beat, 	 	
	 	 	 listened to & discussed music, and played fun music games!  


Third Grade:	 We also learned about the difference between rhythm and beat 		
	 	 	 and have been playing many different songs on the Boomwhackers!


Fourth Grade:	 We tried out many different percussion instruments and played 		
	 	 	 some of them together in a song. Next up: the Brass Family.


Fifth Grade:	 After learning about the different instrument families in depth, we 
	 	 	 have started to play ukuleles together! 


Sixth Grade:	 We finished up with Medieval and Renaissance music and started		
	 	 	 learning about the Baroque Period.

Follow us on Social Media!


Twitter and Instagram:


@misspsmusicroom


